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David Mayberry
Editor

Dear Star Class 2017 students and parents:

The Star Class 2017 event is coming soon. Students and immediate family members are
invited to the event at 1:30 p.m. Sunday, May 7, at the North lowa Community
Auditorium on the NIACC campus.

All honored students will be recognized in their categories — Arts, Language, Social
Science, Math, Science, Music and Technical, as well as Outstanding Male Athletes and
Female Athletes.

North lowa’s Courage Award student athlete will also be honored, along with the Money-
to-Learn Scholarship recipients.

A special section honoring the Star Class 2017 students’ achievements will be published
in the Sunday, May 7, Globe Gazette, with the section also available to each family at the
event at NIACC.

For more information please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Congratulations, and | look forward to seeing you May 7.

Sincerely,
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